
May 5, 2020 

Dear Greenwood House Staff:  
 
Saying the words Thank You, and Grateful seem so inadequate 
in trying to express our appreciation for ALL that YOU are doing 
for the residents of Greenwood House. YOU are ALL OUR 
HEROES!! Your dedication to your jobs and the compassion you 
show to our Loved Ones is so so appreciated!! We know that 
you are working harder than ever trying to keep our loved ones 
safe and well, and we know this is no easy feat. Your courage is 
undeniable!!  

 
Thank you to each and every one of you!! 
 
Debbie Dubin and Family  
( Esther Leace’s Daughter)  


